
Dear CCC program partner:

On behalf of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Battelle Centers for 
Public Health Research and Evaluation, we would like to thank you for completing the survey 
about the use of evidence-based practices among National Comprehensive Cancer Control 
Program (NCCCP) grantees and their partners.  

If you have any questions about the study please contact John Rose at Battelle, at 919-544-3717, 
extension 102 or contact Brooke Steele at CDC at 770-488-4261.  If you have any questions 
about your rights as a research subject you may call the Battelle Human Subjects Representative 
at 1-877-810-9530 (ext. 500).  


